
CITY OF OSKALOOSA 
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

JUNE 1, 2022 
 

 The City of Oskaloosa Civil Service Commission met Wednesday, June 1, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.  
Andy Holmberg called the meeting to order with Wyndell Campbell present.  Also present were 
Police Chief Ben Boeke and City Clerk Amy Miller.  Absent:  None.   
 
 It was moved by Campbell, seconded by Holmberg to approve the November 3, 2021 
minutes.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
 The Commission discussed the testing process and proposed timeline for the patrol 
officer position.  It was moved by Holmberg, seconded by Campbell to approve the application 
process for patrol officer and timeline.  Motion carried unanimously.  Attached to the minutes is 
the proposed timeline. 
 
 It was moved by Campbell, seconded by Holmberg that the meeting adjourn.  Motion 
carried unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 5:13 p.m. 

           
           _______________________________________ 

                         Andy Holmberg, Chairman 
 
 
ATTEST: 
___________________________________ 
Amy Miller, City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



  


